Tulane AIGA hosts Halloween pumpkin party
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The Tulane University Chapter of the American Institute of Graphic Arts (AIGA) hosted its annual
pumpkin decorating event on Thursday, Oct, 28, on the Uptown Campus. While we didn't get photos of
all the awesome pumpkins, here are a few from the fun night!

Learn more about the Tulane School of Professional Advancement's Media+Design program or how to
join AIGA.
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